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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
A reminder that elections for the two vacant parent reps on the School Council will take place at the next 
Council meeting on Thursday the 16th March. Nomination forms for the School Council are available 
from the office.  
 
Next week, officers from Callan Services will be visiting the school to conduct an eye and ear screen of 
all students. Any identified students will be referred to the Lihir Medical Centre for further assessments. 
Any parents who do not want their children to participate in the screening are asked to inform the school 
by Monday. 
 
In Term 2 on Saturday 6th and Sunday 7th May, LIPS will be hosting a netball competition with a team 
from Kavieng. If you are interested in playing in either the students or adults team, or helping out over 
the weekend, please see Bron Perkins or Mr. Neville. 
 
Parent / Teacher interviews for all classes will be held between 3pm and 6pm on 28th and 29th March. 
Parents can book at time with Clementa in the office. 

 
Congratulations Week 5 Principal Award Winners 

 

 
Easton Brunskill – Year 2 
 
Desree Nialir – Year 3 
 
Ivan Kola – Year 5 
 
Annabelle Perkins – Prep 
 
Caitlin Perkins – Year 6 
 
Jane Tiso - Kindy 
 

6/7 Brisbane Trip Fundraiser: Car Wash 

On Saturday, the 11th of March, from 10am to 12pm, outside the front of the school office, 

will be a car wash. The year 6/7 students will be raising money for the Brisbane Trip in 

August of this year. Please come along and the outside of your car will be cleaned for a 

donation. 
 
After School Activities Term One 
Netball – Thursday with Bronwyn Perkins from 3pm-4pm.  
Volleyball – Friday with Mr. Neville from 3pm-4pm Years 4-7 
Hockey – Friday with Alex Butt from 3pm to 4pm Year Prep-4 
Homework – Club Wednesday Grade 6/7 with Miss Collins and Grade 4/5 with Ms Langusch from 3pm-
4pm. 
 
 

 

      Week 6 Term 1 2017  

 

 

 



 
 

LIPS P&W Trivia Night will be held on Saturday, March 25th. Funds raised on the night will go towards 
the Year 6/7 Brisbane trip. We hope to see you all there for a fun night! Tickets can be purchased from 
the school office. If you purchase before the 7th March, tickets will be K90 per person. After the 7th 
March, tickets will be K100 per person. See attached flier. 
 
 

Congratulations to our Year 4/5 class for their assembly item where they expertly 
informed us on the four spelling knowledges. Well done! 

 

Student Council: 

Dear Parents, Wantoks and Community 

On Saturday Week 8, March 18th, we will be having a Trash and Treasure Sale. We want you 

to start donating things, beginning next week on Monday 20th of February. There will be a box 

put out near the office by the Student Councillors every morning. The donations must be in the 

box before 8:15am every morning. All items must be in good condition. If you are bringing toys, 

clothes etc., they must not be broken, torn or have holes in them. Items you might donate are 

bags, toys, clothes, game boards or nice jewellery that you don`t use anymore. Make sure all 

the items are clean.  

Thank you very much, 

From the Student Council. 

 
End of Term 
Please note that the last day of Term 1 is THURSDAY MARCH 30. 

 
 
If you have any questions or suggestions regarding Lihir International Primary School please make an 
appointment to come in and see me. 
 
Kind regards 

Greg Neville 
 



 


